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From: foil@seethroughny.net
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Foil Request for Erie County Water Authority
Date: Thursday, January 9, 2025 5:42:52 PM

January 9, 2025

FOIL/Records Access Officer
Erie County Water Authority
295 Main Street 
BUFFALO, NY 

To:  FOIL/Records Access Officer:

Pursuant to the state Freedom of Information Law, we are requesting a copy of the most
recent contract (or any agreement - including all appendices, salary grade tables, side letters
and other attachments) with: 

1) Brotherhood of Western New York Water Workers, American Federation of Labor
and Congress of Industrial Organizations

The Empire Center currently has the following contract(s) on record:

1) Brotherhood of Western New York Water Workers, American Federation of Labor
and Congress of Industrial Organizations that expired on 2024-03-31

If there is no newer contract than the one currently on file, please provide information
regarding the anticipated completion date or status of negotiations.

We are requesting the information via email (FOIL@seethroughny.net) in an electronic file,
preferably Adobe Acrobat (.pdf) or Microsoft Word (.docx or .doc) file. Unless the original
file was generated on a typewriter, these files should be provided in the requested format as
directed by law (Ch. 223 of 2008).

We look forward to your acknowledgement of this request within five business days of receipt
as required by law.  If you have questions, you may reach out to us at the following email
address: FOIL@seethroughny.net. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,

C-11
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Abdullah Ar Rafee – Data Manager
Empire Center for Public Policy
PO Box 7113
Albany, NY 12224
Email: FOIL@seethroughny.net
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